
 

 

 

 
June 2010 

Tuesday Club dates for 

your  

diary 

June/July 2010 

 

1st June 2010 
Tuesday Club at Sawyers  

Church 7.30pm 

 

8th June 2010 
Tuesday Club at Sawyers 

 Church 7.30pm 

 

15th June 2010 
Tuesday Club at Sawyers  

Church 7.30pm 

 

22nd June 2010 
Tuesday Club at Sawyers 

 Church 7.30pm 

 

29th June 2010 
‘On the Town’ more  

information to follow 

 

JULY 

 

6th July 2010 
Tuesday Club at Sawyers 

 Church 7.30pm 

 

13th July 2010 
Tuesday Club at Sawyers  

Church 7.30pm 

 

20th July 2010 

This week is the last  

Tuesday Club of the  

summer term. 
 If you require any further  

information regarding the 

above please contact the 

Tuesday Club team on  

01277 233889 

   Charity Number: 1099813 

 

 

FRONTLINE NEWS! 

 
Community Links Forum: 
This new initiative was launched at Sawyers Church on 30th April with about 
12 organisations represented. Feedback was very positive and encouraging. 
The forum is aimed at organisations, groups and individuals who share a  
desire to ‘grow community’, and provides an ideal opportunity to spend an 
hour or so connecting up and sharing information. Contact Frontline on 
01277 218902 for more details or just come along on 25th of June at 
8.30am! 

 
Frontline Bulgaria: 
Many thanks to the Brentwood Community Learning Disability Team for their 
donation of hoists and other equipment that has found its’ way safely to the 
Occupational Therapy students at Russe University, Bulgaria with kind help 
from Delamode PLC, Braintree. We would love to hear from OT’s who could 
come to Russe with a Frontline team, to help with student training in  
October....please contact Gill Soper via  
enquiries@frontlinepartnership.org  

 
Frontline Volunteer News: 
Maria Hansford, who has been a volunteer in Café Art for several years, 
broke her ankle some weeks ago while travelling in Africa. We wish Maria a 
full and speedy recovery. Frontline is always grateful for the help of its’ 
many committed volunteers. If you would like to share your skills in  
Frontline projects or administration, we’d love to hear from you! Please  
contact mary@frontlinepartnership.org.  
 
 

www.frontlinepartnership.org. 

 

 

 

 

Drama workshops for Year-5 children 
have been run successfully at Hollytrees 
School for almost 2 years and are now 
being extended to Hogarth School 
thanks to additional funding from  
Boshier - Hinton. If you know of  
someone who has a flair for drama and 
would like to become part of the new 
team facilitating the workshops at 
Hogarth School, please contact  
Frontline   
enquiries@frontlinepartnership.org   



If  you have any news that you would like us to feature 
on this page, please feel free to email us at... 

 enquiries@frontlinepartnership.org.  

     Supported employment and training in the workplace 
 

HoursWorth is a Supported Employment Scheme that enables people with a learning disability and high support needs 

to access the world of paid work with a range of employers in the local community. Jobsites include, for example a high 

street bookshop, high school, church centre and furniture recycling centre. The wide variety of jobs varies from  

clerical support to art technician and groundsman to café assistant. Employers recognise and value the positive role 

models, skills, motivation and commitment of the people employed through the scheme.  

 

HoursWorth acknowledges and celebrates each person's individuality and potential and this is reflected in the  

provision of one to one support and vocational training. 
 

Here are a few comments from the people who are part of the HoursWorth Project: 

Kelly - I love it! I love absolutely everything! I love meeting people and working as a team. It gets me out of 

the house and lets me earn my own money. 

Steve - I like to see the staff I work with. I love clearing the tables and putting the basket on my walker. 

 

Below are two vacancies for jobs within the HoursWorth project. 
 

 

Starburst dance night: 

Date for your diary....The next Starburst evening is 11th November 2010 at Ashwells 
Country Club!  

 
 

 
 

           Vacancy for a Café Assistant 

 
 

  Do you enjoy baking?  
 

 

 

 

Do you enjoy serving tea and coffee to people in a café?  
 

 

 

Do you enjoy meeting people?  
 
 

 

We are looking for somebody to work in our community café. 

 

The job is for 2 hours and 30 minutes on a Friday during term time. 
 

The tasks will include: 
 

Setting the tables for the café    

Putting out equipment 

Baking Cakes 
Serving teas and coffees  

Washing up/drying 
 

The person will work with a job coach who will help them to do the 

tasks. 

 

To apply to do this job please phone Jo Rayment  01277 

233889 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Vacancy for a Crown Café Shopper 
 

  Do you enjoy shopping?   

 

 
 

Would you enjoy being part of the team that works in 
the café?   

 

 
      

Do you enjoy meeting people?  

 

 
We are looking for somebody to do the shopping for our 

community café. 
 

The job is for 1 hour each week during term time. 

 
The tasks will include: 

Buying food from the supermarket  
Putting the food into the car 

Taking the food out of the car and storing it in the correct place 

 
The person will work with a job coach who will help them to do the 

tasks. 

To apply to do this job please phone Jo Rayment  01277 

233889 

 

 


